
 

 

 

 

To:    Mark Berman, City Attorney 

From:   Peter McGinnis, Acting Fire Chief 

Date:   02/25/2025 

Re:   Resolution request – Pre-purchase agreement for 2025 

Horton 4-door Rescue Truck 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

I kindly request a resolution for the March 11th, City Commission Agenda. This 
resolution would allow Pompano Beach Fire Rescue to enter into an agreement 
with ETR, allowing the purchase of a 4-door rescue truck. This agreement would 
secure a purchase price point of $530,874.00.  
 
This newly acquired rescue truck is part of our capital replacement plan. The 
vehicle would replace one of our existing vehicles in the fleet and will not increase 
our total number of vehicles.  
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